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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

As a backcountry skier, I am opposed to ski resort expansion into South Bowl, Teton Canyon, or Mono Trees as

it will disrupt backcountry ski options and local wildlife. Backcountry skiing is a unique experience of solitude,

fortitude, the feeling of freedom, and observing nature.  Commercializing this are will not only destroy this

experience, it will also have an environmental impact that will be detrimental to the area. Please protect the

Jedediah Smith Wilderness area.

 

Sincerely,

Ashley Potter 


